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EDB Committee

From: Kelly King
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 11:04 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: FW: Wailuku parking garage

 
 
With Aloha, 

 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 7th Fl 
Wailuku HI  96793 
mauicounty.us 
 

From: mauiyogi <mauiyogi@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2019 11:41 AM 
To: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Wailuku parking garage 
 
 
Aloha,   Thank you for putting the brakes on to slow down the Wailuku parking garage.  
I read in the Maui News and the Maui Time that it is being looked at again and spending is being reduced.  
I appreciated the articles mentioning it was going to cost $171k per parking space (before cost overruns).  
They also said that in the future we will be less dependent on our own personal vehicles getting us to our 
destination. 
 Therefore it seems to me that our (friendly and hard working) country workers can start this trend by relying on 
a shuttle from the large War Memorial parking lots.  
The departure times can be staggered so that there isn't a wait for the shuttle. They should also be given a 
financial incentive for this inconvenience.  
(Though it isn't unusual for workers to take public transportation to their jobs. ) 
Additionally, it seems that the future of Maui country government workers is headed for Kahului so we 
shouldn't be building a white elephant in Wailuku.  
Mahalo,  
Jeffrey Andrews  
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 


